
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Farnham                Term:   Autumn 1  2021            Topic:  Rainforest  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

 Hello and welcome back to a new year 

at Castle School. We’ve had a fantastic 

first term back and have all loved 

getting to know our new class mates.  

 

We have been looking at the story ‘Fing’ 

this term and have had some really 

interesting discussions around what we 

would like if we could have anything – 

luckily all the students have manners, 

unlike Myrtle (the main character in the 

story).  

Other students have really enjoyed 

listening to the story ‘The Hungry 

Caterpillar’ and were able to retell the 

story to Jon using the sensory items.  

 

Within maths we have enjoyed using the 

Beebots to help with directions. We’ve 

helped characters get to the shops and 

enjoyed guiding our friends around the 

classroom using left, right, forwards and 

backwards.  

 

The woodland area has been one of our 

favourite places to visit this term, we’ve 

especially enjoyed the mud!  

 

Farnham Class have been very lucky 

and had P.E with Olly and Olly from MNR 

all term. We’ve worked on our balance 

and ball skills – and on Fridays we often 

play dodgeball which is great fun! 

 

Our topic of the rainforest has given us 

some wonderful ideas within art. 

Students have worked one step at a 

time to create the different layers of the 

rainforest and used a variety of textures 

and resources to create their 

masterpieces!  

  

Have a wonderful half term! 

The Farnham Team 

                          

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Last day of half term: 22nd 

October 

 First day back: 1st November 

 School photographer: 2nd 

November 

 Christmas Lunch: 15th December 

 Last day of term: Friday 17th 

December 


